
 
 
 

Organization Cornell Concert Commission 

2014-2016 Allocation $12.00 

2016-2018 Request $12.00 

Appropriations 
Recommendation 

$12.00 

 
Rationale of the Committee 
 
The Appropriations Committee recommends funding Cornell Concert Commission at $12.00 for the 
2016-2018 By-Line Funding Cycle. The Appropriations Committee appreciates the immense amount of 
work done by members of Cornell Concert Commission to provide an enjoyable, diverse range of events 
for students interested in various types of music. It agrees with the Cornell Concert Commission’s desire 
to experiment with new ideas and different types of concerts, but they believe that CCC should be 
slightly more measured in their calculation of risk. Further, they believe that although events like the 
Flaming Lips and Carly Rae Jepsen could be valuable to students, more forethought and analysis should 
be developed to calculate a more accurate risk profile for these events. Finally, the Appropriations 
Committee applauds the work that CCC is doing in supporting various communities and smaller 
organizations and they encourage CCC to consider funding more of these events when they are 
presented with a surplus rather than accept a riskier opportunity for a show.   
 
Vote Totals 
 
The Committee votes down, from the highest number proposed to the lowest, to give the group the 
advantage. The vote totals from the Committee were as follows: 
 

Amount Vote 

$12.00 13-0-1 

 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
Matthew Stefanko 
Vice President for Finance 
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